TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990
PUBLIC INQUIRY TO BE HELD AS A VIRTUAL EVENT
Opening 1 March 2022 at 10.00
Appeal by Urban & Provincial relating to the application to
the London Borough of Lambeth for the “demolition of all
existing buildings and structures and the provision of a
new building and associated hard and soft landscaping in
respect of the use of the site as a metal recycling and
management facility” at Land off Windsor Grove, Windsor

Grove, West Norwood, London, SE27 9NT.

An Inspector appointed by the Secretary of State will hold
an Inquiry opening on the above date to decide the appeal.
The Inquiry will be held as a virtual event run by an
Inspector in the normal way, but with the parties invited to
join via Microsoft Teams or telephone.

Documents relating to the appeal can be viewed on the
Council website (ref 20/01066/EIAFUL).

Anyone wishing to attend the inquiry must make that
interest known to the Local Planning Authority as soon as
possible prior to the Inquiry, either by email or telephone.
Ms Lauren Shallcross (Ishallcross@lambeth.gov.uk), tel:
020 7926 8349. Planning Inspectorate Reference:
‘APP/N5660/W/21/3285463’.




